

Landscore Primary School Newsletter - No. 3 Summer 2020

Friday 19th June 2020

Last Day of School

Due to the changes planned for each year group from 29th June, the last day of this summer term will be different for some children. If your child is in the Key Worker's group, Reception, Year 1, Year 4 or Year 5, then their last day will be Friday 17th July. If your child is in Year 3 or Year 6, then their last day will be Tuesday 14th July. Year 2 children will be split into two groups so some will finish on Tuesday 14th and others will finish on Friday 17th.

Meeting New Teachers

As you know, reports and new classes will be sent out on Monday 6th July. We are hoping to plan for teachers to meet their new classes in a socially distanced way (possibly in a group on the field during the week beginning 6th July) so we will inform all parents of these dates to allow any children who are not attending school an opportunity to join us if they would like to.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re-Opening of the School You should now all have received a letter outlining the planned changes from Monday 29th June. All children will be invited back to school for just two days a week for the last three weeks of the term. This will mean changes for some children who are currently in school full time, particularly the Year 6 children who will only be coming in for two days a week as shown below:

•			
Year Group organsiation	Teachers	Start time	End time
Reception - 2 groups attending	Miss Brown	10:00am	2:00pm
every day	Mrs Cumming		
Year 1 - 2 groups attending for 4	Mrs Williams	9:30am	2:30pm
days	Mrs Townson		
Year 2 – each class split into 2	Miss Davey	9:45am	2:45pm
groups attending for just 2 days	Miss Coney		
Years 3 and 4 – each class split into	Miss Maddison	9:15am	3:15pm
2 groups attending for just 2 days	Mrs Houston/		
Likely to be:	Mrs Williams		
Year 3 Monday and Tuesday	Mrs Turagabeci		
Year 4 Thursday and Friday			
Years 5 and 6 – each class split into	Miss McKeon	8:45am	3:00pm
2 groups attending for just 2 days.	Mr Williams		
Year 6 Monday and Tuesday	Mr Seller / Mr		
Year 5 Thursday and Friday	Willcox		
Key Worker Group – available 5	Mr Stacey	9:00am	3:30pm
days a week	Mrs James		
	Mrs Cornwall		

Please note the different start and end times of the day for each year group – this is to avoid any congestion and to help maintain social distancing.

<u>Is your child returning?</u> If you would like your child to attend school from Monday 29th June, even if they are already attending, please ensure that you have informed the school (either through the office, your class teacher or myself) by Tuesday 23rd June. After this date, we will not be able to accept any further bookings.

Once we have all the names of children attending school, we will organise our groups and will inform you of definite days for attendance. I will also provide additional information around what to wear, what to bring and where to come.

<u>Congratulations</u> to Ciaran Noon, Luke Harmer and Charlie Metcalf on becoming 'Accelerated Reader Word Millionaires'! What a great achievement. I'm sure lots of you are managing to read more since having time away from school so keep taking those quizzes - some of you are getting so close to your first million!

I hope you all have a great weekend.

Best wishes

Debbie Main